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June 4, 2020 

 
AMENDED DEFECT INFORMATION REPORT 

(20V-033) 
 
 
This supplements Toyota’s Part 573 Report (20V-033) of January 22, 2020 concerning the front driver 
airbag inflator (Takata-designated NADI) issue on certain Toyota RAV4, RAV4 EV, Supra, and Celica 
vehicles. 
 
The Description of Corrective Repair Action is revised as noted below: 
 
 

Description of Corrective Repair Action: 
When the remedy is available, all known owners of the affected Toyota vehicles will be notified 
by first class mail to return their vehicles to a Toyota dealer.  Dealers will inspect the steering 
wheel type and, in some cases, the airbag and inflator serial numbers.  If necessary, based on 
these inspections, dealers will replace the front driver airbag inflator with a newly designed one 
made by a supplier different from the original. 
 
 
 


